
To: County Judge Chris Hill 
Commissioner Susan Fletcher 
Commissioner Cheryl Williams 
Commissioner Darrell Hale 
Commissioner Duncan Webb

From: Mike Gould, District Clerk 

Date: April 22, 2025

RE: Moving Magistrtate Court Staff to report to the Dsirtict Clerk

The District Clerk would like to request approval from Commissioner’s Court to move the current Magistrate Court staff  from Kerry 
Lindsey to the District Clerk. This is in accordance to S.B. 891, Tex. Gov’t. Code, Sec. 54.2210.   

C O L L I N  C O U N T Y

Michael  Gould 
District Clerk

2100 Bloomdale Rd
McKinney, Texas 75071

972-548-4315


